

October 9, 2003

Ms. Betsey Means 2920 W. Wilson Avenue Chicago, IL 60620

Dear Betsey:

I want to take this opportunity to thank you for the wonderful program you presented here on Tuesday evening, "The March of the Mill Children". You did a wonderful job and I have heard rave reviews from several of our residents. Many commented on how they remember those days and others talked about hearing it from their parents. I remember hearing about this but you really brought it to life. It was truly an enjoyable evening!

Thank you for such a fine presentation. It was a pleasure to work with such a fine professional.

Sincerely,

Mary Warner

Activity Associate

Mary Warne